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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 

 

  

        24th March 2022 

Y1/2 CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION, Monday 28th March  

 

 

 

Dear parents 

Your child has been selected to take part in a mini cross country fun run at Spring Grove School, 

TN25 5EZ, on Monday 28st March 2022.  We will be leaving Brabourne at 12.45pm and pupils will 

return to school for collection as normal at 3.15pm. I will accompany the children and we will travel 

by minibus. 

Spectators are welcome but please don’t bring any dogs to the event. The school has also 

requested that parents do not arrive prior to 1.15pm and have stressed that parking is very limited. 

Please return slip below asap, if you would like your child to take part. 

Many thanks 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Pupil Name…………………………………... 

WILL/WILL NOT be able to take part in the Cross Country competition on Monday 28th March. 

 

Parent/carer’s signature…………………………………… 

 


